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June 4, 2025

Temporary Parking Restrictions on 
Bennington Heights Drive and other Local Roads 

Contract: 22ECS-LU-01FP 
Expected Start Date: June 5, 2025 
Expected End Date: June 6, 2025 

Timeline is approximate 

The City of Toronto has completed the mainline sewer upgrade of the area's storm and sanitary sewer 
system to reduce surface and basement flooding. The next stage of construction involves roadway 
restoration. Road restoration is a two-step process with grinding completed on all streets first, followed 
by paving. Typically, this work is done sequentially and as such, please note that work can begin at 
any time during the work hours of 7:00 am – 7:00 pm. 

To complete the road grinding work, on-street parking will be restricted from June 5, 2025, to June 
6, 2025, on the following streets: 

• Bennington Heights Drive, from the intersection of Bayview Heights Drive and
Bennington Heights Drive (near 61 Bennington Heights Dr.) to the intersection of Heath
Street East and Bennington Heights Drive (near 432 Heath St. E)

• Moore Hill Drive, from 4 Moore Hill Drive to the intersection of Moore Hill Drive and
Bennington Heights Drive

• Heath Street East, from the intersection of Heath Street East and Bennington Heights
Drive to 407 Heath Street East

• Lumley Avenue, from 2 Lumley Avenue to 16 Lumley Avenue
• Burnham Road (entire street)
• Brendan Road (entire street)

. This timeline is weather dependent and is subject to change. 

PARKING VIOLATION NOTICES 
Please ensure you park in a legal parking spot at all times.  If parking enforcement is 
called to a street, officers must issue a yellow parking violation notice (ticket) to 
vehicles in violation of parking by-laws. If you receive a yellow notice during this 
construction work, please do one of the following within 15 days of the notice date in 
order to avoid additional fines or records being kept of non-payment:  

1. Pay the parking violation (follow instructions on the back of the notice) or
2. File a Parking Violation Dispute with the City online, by mail, or in person (follow instructions on

the back of the notice). As part of the dispute process, you may include the construction notice
and/or other documentation related to parking impacts resulting from construction.

Note: Parking violation notices cannot be cancelled for offences such as parking in front of a fire 
hydrant, parking or stopping on sidewalks or boulevards, parking in fire routes, accessible loading 
zones, No Parking or No Stopping zones, or parking in violation of rush hour restrictions. 
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact the Field Ambassador listed below. 
Field Ambassador/Project 
Manager 

Wendy Clark, 416-338-5497, BFPP@jacobs.com 

General inquiries 311 
Deaf, Hard of hearing- and 
hearing-impaired service 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 
Dial 711 (24/7) 

Web site toronto.ca/donvalleywest 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  


